
Join us for the next Riverside  

Connect event at: 

Riverside St Paul’s Cray 

 

Tuesday 22nd May 2018 

10:00—11:30 
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Transition into teenage years at Riverside School 

 

If your young person is over the age of 14,                 
we recommend coming along to hear about services 
available in Bromley to support you and your family. 

 

 Gill Eldridge, Family Services Manager, Bromley, will 
be talking about what services are available to       

support you.  

 

 

We are really looking forward 
to seeing you all there. 

 


